ERCOT VOLTAGE PROFILE WORKING GROUP (VPWG)
April/May 2021 Report to ROS

1. Recent Webex April 6
· Joint Webex with Resources and Transmission Operators held April 6 for feedback on Voltage Profiles or operational voltage issues. 

· ERCOT gave a short review of implementation of NOGRR195 so far.  
· The group discussed better voltage coordination at times when generators stay close to the tolerance band limits. This can sometimes happen during transitions from one period to another, during changing system conditions or when most generators are offline. The importance of communications between the generators and TOs was mentioned. Human interaction goes a long way to jointly work through any adjustments. Someone asked if there are areas that perennially get very high or low voltages, and how does this align with reactive devices proposed by the Planners. 
These topics will be further discussed by VPWG next month. ERCOT also weighed in on the issue and asked the Generator Operators to speak up with any issues that they are seeing with this new NOGRR.
2. Future Planned Webex
· Next VPWG will be held May 11. 
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